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This is unconstitutional against the US Constitution and the Oregon State 

Constitution. Plus this is against federal law and sorry but our law enforcement is not 

in the seriel number business and they can be removed. Solution? Law and order 

and enforce the laws we have on the books. Do not make instant criminals of 

650,000 Oregonians 


